Headteacher's Blog 18th December - 500 Years Celebration

My final blog of the year needs few words. I am delighted to share with you our virtual celebration of the quincentenary of the school. This event brings together memories of past students, performances of current students and input from published historian, ex member of staff and friend of the school Dr Andrew Watkins. It is available to view now on our website through this link: 500 Year Anniversary - The Coleshill School or clicking on the banner on the front page.

Thank you to all the staff and students who have been involved in making this happen. We hope you enjoy it!

I wish you and your families a good break over Christmas and lets now look forward to a better year in 2021!

Ian Smith-Childs Headteacher

The Coleshill School Celebrating 500 Years













